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TO:	 	 All Interested Parties

FROM:	 Raymond P. Martinez, Chief Administrator	
	 	 New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission

DATE:		 September 28, 2010

SUBJECT:	 Reminder about extension stickers

Per an August 1, 2010 change to state law, all registered vehicles that are four model years or newer are 
granted a one-year extension to the expiration date noted on the affixed inspection sticker.

Please be advised that the MVC’s effort to distribute the one-year extension decals to customers who 
own these specific vehicles is ongoing. While nearly all customers with 2006 and 2007 vehicles have been 
provided the decal, it has come to the MVC’s attention that not all of the affected vehicle owners have  
received the decals.

The MVC is reminding the law enforcement and legal community that motorists should not be cited for an 
expired vehicle inspection sticker if their vehicle is subject to this change in state law and they have not yet 
received the extension decal.  The MVC anticipates that all extension decals should be distributed to all 
affected customers prior to the end of 2010.

All questions about the inspection extension decals should be directed to the MVC Division of Inspection 
Services at (609) 633-9474.


